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 What When 

Grade 5/6 sport practice Friday 7th June 

Fun sock—Pie Day Friday 14th June 

School Council meeting Wednesday 19th June—7.30am 

Grade 3/4 choir—Eisteddfod Thursday 20th June 

Reports sent home/live on COMPASS Friday 28th June 

 
“Every Day Counts” 

If your child is absent from school we must have a note, phone call or you can 
also enter the reason directly onto COMPASS to explain the  
absence. This is required by the Department for our records. 

Assembly this week will be run by Gr 5/6 

Contact School Council: rceps.schoolcouncil@gmail.com 

Enrol Now 
Enrolments are now being taken for 2025. If you have a child (or know of someone 
who does) who will be starting school in 2025, enrolments are now being taken. 
We are looking to have a good idea of students numbers of 2025 by the end of this 
term.  

Please collect an enrolment form from the school office.  
 
We are more than happy to offer individual tours of our school. If you know     
someone who would like to tour our school, please ask them to ring the school and 
we will find a time that works.  
 

 
 
 

Enrolments are now being    
taken for 2025 

Individual guided tours of our 
school are available 
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Fun Sock—Pie Day 
The Junior School Council are holding a Fun Sock and Pie Day on Friday 14th June. Students are       
invited to wear casual dress, but with a focus on some fun socks.   
An order form was sent home with students last week asking for specific bakery orders for the day. 
Normal lunch orders from the bakery will not be operating on the 14th June, only orders from the  
Fun Sock-Pie Day order form. 
We need the orders and money in as soon as possible so that we can collate them and give the    
bakery plenty of time to fill the orders. 
The JSC will put the pie orders together on the day and hand them out to the students.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Regional Cross Country 
On Wednesday we had 4 students travel to St Arnaud to compete in the regional cross country 
event.  
The students were greeted with a nice day (which is extremely rare for this 
event!!) and a cross country course that is designed to test the students.  
Thank you so much to the parents of the students who made the trip  
possible. It’s a huge commitment. 
Congratulations to the following students who represented themselves, 
their families and our school with pride and determination: 

Henry Glen—48th 
Beau Gathercole—56th 
Nate Gathercole—48th 

Mia Alchin—53rd 
 

 



 

School Uniforms 
Winter is creeping up and the cold mornings are upon us. Jumper 
weather is here. 
At the moment we are seeing a number of students wearing  non-school 
uniform jumpers to school. These jumpers are not part of our uniform. 
Parents, we have school jumpers for sale in the office. Please come in 
and we can help you to make a purchase.. 
Being in school uniform is an important part of being at school. Feeling 
connected to your school is also very important and uniforms help to 
build this connection. 
 
Also, we are finding a number of school uniform items unnamed. This 
makes it very difficult to find the owners. Parents, please ensure all items 
of clothing are correctly and clearly named.  

First day of Winter on Saturday!!! 

After School Care Program 
Good afternoon, Families, 
 
This is our weekly After School Care check in. Over the last week we have indulged in some choc chip 
cookies as well as lemon cupcakes baked by the children during our After School Care program. We 
have been outside in the Afternoons trying to catch the last bit of the Autum sun and have made 
some amazing creations in the sandpit. They ranged from chocolate cakes with extra sugar on top 
(made by Harry), to strawberry donuts (made by Norah) to Vanilla cupcakes (made by Maddison).  
Children are enjoying being outdoors and having the ability to engage in free play. 
Once it starts to cool off, we have been heading inside the multi-purpose room with the heater on and 
participated in activities such as: Variety of Board Games, Necklaces / Bracelet Making, Origami step by 
step instructions, Colouring in and some Technology time. 
 

Exciting News 
We are excited to introduce our new idea of “Theme Afternoon’s “. These 
afternoons will include different activities all around a specific theme that 
has been chosen by the children. 
We are starting off with “Welcome to the Zoo” Theme Afternoon which 

we will host on Wednesday 5
th

 of June. If you would like to know more 

about this idea, please feel free to contact me.  

 



 
 
 
 
 

                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


